
r<Ir. Robert s. Sarafian 
5601 Riverdale ~venue 
Jew York, New York 10471 

Dear Hr. Sarafian: 

April 6, 1978 

In 1973 JOU were l ind enough to express your support of St. 
Vartan Armenian Cathedial by becoming a Steward, in th9 beginning 
of a program ti1at means so much for the security of our Cathedral 
and Diocese, both now and in the future. The family of St. Vartan 
Stewards is expanding gradually, and work is continuin~ both 
through our office and in our parishes to add new memb_rs to this 
fmnily on a continuing basis. 

By their devotion, attachment and contribution, our Stewards 
bring honor to our coiiU'luni·ty. 

He a :)proach you now to ask that you renew your S·tcwardship of 
St. Vartan. ~he Cathedral goes on as a symbol and ce~ter of our 
church community · in 1\merica; our stm•mrdship of it must go on as 
well. 

You hav~proved your devotion in the ast. 

Hay we ask you to make a further contribution of $300 for the 
years 1976, 1977 and 1978 to retain your statu~ as a St. Vartan 
Steward, again setting an exa~plc for others to emulat3? 

me 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


